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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Invitation for Bids (IFB) for Therapeutic Placement and Treatment Services 

RFX No. 3160006903 

 

 

The Mississippi Department of Child Protection Services (MDCPS) has determined that it is in the 

State’s best interest to cancel its Invitation for Bids for Therapeutic Placement and Treatment 

Services due to the proposal received being non-responsive and/or non-responsible.  

 

This decision is made pursuant to Rule 5.7, "Cancellation of Solicitation or Rejection of Individual 

Bids," of the PPRB OPSCR Rules and Regulations. According to this rule, the Agency has the 

sole discretion to cancel an IFB, reject all bids, or reject individual bids when it is deemed in the 

best interest of the Agency. 

 

MDCPS appreciates your interest and encourages you to respond to future solicitations. MDCPS 

intends to issue a solicitation for the procurement of similar services soon and encourages any 

interested company to submit a response If you have any questions, please contact LaShunda 

Williams, Bid Coordinator at contracts@mdcps.ms.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Andrea Sanders  

Commissioner  
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